PRATTVILLE JUNIOR HIGH BAND

STUDENT INFORMATION

SUMMER 2020
8th Grade SUMMER BAND BLAST

Our Summer Band Blast will be 20th – 24th for all upcoming 8th grade Prattville Junior High School students.  We will be handing out and working on next year’s music.  This is a great time to get next year off to a great start!  It is not required that students attend this camp, but they are encouraged to do so if they are going to be in town.  Summer Band Blast has given us a big jump-start to the new school year.  We will have a great time!



DATE:

JULY 20 - 24



TIME:

9:00 AM UNTIL 12:00 PM



COST:

$40.00




WHERE:

PRATTVILLE JR. HIGH BAND ROOM




SIGN UP:

NOW (Pre-register)
During the summer band blast, we will be practicing social distance by arranging the seats appropriately during rehearsal and have hand-sanitizing stations at the 
entrance and exit doors. Students will have to enter and exit through separate doors to help with social distancing and we will take extra precautions during rehearsals and breaks. Before the students enter the PJHS Bandroom, we will also take each students temperature before entering.
During our current situation, we will need you to pre-register in order to participate in 2020 Summer Band Blast. However, no money will be taken up until the first day of camp. Please let us know if you plan to attend the Summer Band Blast by e-mail at kenneth.hall@acboe.net or ashley.williams@acboe.net. 
